
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           
 

 
         

 

 
         

 

        

 

  
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Issue No.21       

24th Feb 2022 

 

Stars of the Week  

P1/2 James H and Ellie for excellent team work.  

 

3/4 James W for brilliant art work and Josie for brilliant work on her 

reading. 
 

P5/6   Maisie   for working hard in all areas and Mark for bravery 

during gymnastics.  
 

P7     Zac and RUBY for their excellent winter poems. 

. 

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

Hockey  
Good luck to both the Boys’ and Girls’ 
Hockey teams who are competing in 

Ulster Hockey’s NI Pearson cup 
tomorrow!  
#GoGorran 

 

Diary Dates 
Friday 25th – Boys’ and Girls’ Hockey @ Rugby Avenue. 

Friday 25th – Cycle Skills P6/7. 
Tuesday 1st – Swimming P6 /7. Piano 

Tuesday 1st – Football – Gowland Shield @ Rugby Avenue 
Wednesday 2nd – ‘Hockey Players’ cycle skills 

Thursday 3rd – Flute lessons.  
Friday 4th – Lyric Theatre Performance. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Lyric Theatre 
We are excited to have the Lyric 

Theatre performing “A Walk is Not 
Just a Walk” in school next Friday for 

P4-7. 
Our first Live performance for a few 

years!  

Heartstart  
We are all in safe hands as Primary 7 

completed their Heartstart training this 
week. We were so impressed with their 
knowledge and understanding of first 

aid and CPR. They were absolutely 
fantastic and we definitely have some 

future paramedics, nurses and doctors.  

 
 

Dinner Menu 
Week 1 

SUSTRANS 
Despite the weather, our Primary 5s have passed their level 1 cycling 
skills. Thanks to all the parents for going to the effort of getting their 

bikes in to school; we know it’s not easy. Primary 6 and 7 will complete 
theirs tomorrow and next week.  

This will have everyone ready for the SUSTRANS ‘Big Walk and Wheel’ 
challenge at the end of March.  

 
 
  

Coleraine Festival 
Mrs Murphy and Mrs 

Fitzpatrick are finalising 
arrangements for this year’s 

Coleraine Music Festival. 
Keep an eye out on the app 
for a letter with the details 

and a booking form.  
 

Library Van 
It was great to have the 

library van back at school 
today. All books have been 

checked out for 4 weeks and 
the van will return on 24th 

March.  


